
Party Time
Thursday 19th July is the last club night till September so….its party night. Could you please let us know if there are any changes to your childs dietary needs.

Thank you

A Big Big Thank You
All staff would like to say a big thank you to those children and parents who participated in our sponsored skip. The children who took part managed to raise just over £100 for some new toys/equipment for all the children at the club. Thank you again. 
Reminders

Please remember fees must be cleared by the end of each week. If a reminder letter/text has to be sent then please remember a charge of £5.00 for a letter and £2.00 for a text will be made. If accounts are outstanding by more than a week then the Big Top have the right to cancel any more bookings without notice. Please pay direct to the club and not to the school office. Thank you.
Staff
I would like to say a big thank you to all the staff at The Big Top who work really hard every day caring for your children.
They are truly dedicated in caring for your children. They have all been on many courses in their own time, first aid, health and hygiene, child protection, behaviour management, play and many more.
Some of their talents are in art, sport, cooking and education. As well as working for The Big Top many of the staff also work with children of all ages during the day so are fully trained in child care.

Thank you all for everything you do for the children and carers. Have a lovely summer break. 

Times

Please remember the last club will be on Thursday 19th July and re open on Wednesday 5th September.

If you have any problems please talk to us, we are here to help.
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